
   C A N D I D A T E  S T A T E M E N T  

 FOR PECG SACRAMENTO SECTION OFFICE  

2014 ELECTION

2019 ELECTION 

 NAME:   YOUNG G. LEE

 YEAR:   2019-2020     

 CANDIDATE FOR “PRESIDENT-ELECT” 

 WORK EXPERIENCE: 
41 years in Civil Engineering, Surveying, Photogrammetry, and Public Consulting 
In Government and Private Firms in California. 

 PECG EXPERIENCE: Member since 1990 

PECG Sacramento Section Director 2016-2017 
PECG Sacramento Section President-Elect and President 2014-2016 
PECG Sacramento Section Distributor 1996 to 2015  
PECG Sacramento Section Distribution Chair 2009 to 2013   
PECG Sacramento Section Vice President 2011-2012 
PECG Cooperate Science & Engineering Fair Committee Member 2012 to 2017 
PECG Sacramento Section Membership Secretary 2013-2014 

 CLASSIFICATION: Transportation Land Surveyor/Photogrammetrist 

 DEPARTMENT:       Department of Transportation 

 WORK LOCATION: Farmers Market Plaza (FMP) 3, 1727 30th Street, Sacramento, CA 95816 

 YEARS OF STATE SERVICE:  29 Years  

 PROFESSIONAL ORGANIZATIONS & COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES:  
American Society of Photogrammetry and Remote Sensing (ASPRS) member 1977 to 2017 
Korean-American Scientist & Engineers Association (KSEA) member 2006 to Present 
The National Unification Advisory Council of Korea Advisor 2015-2017 
 KSEA Sacramento Valley Chapter President for 2011-2012  
KSEA Sacramento Valley National Math & Science Competition Chair 2007, 2009 and 2012  
Yongsan-Sacramento Sister City Committee (YSSCC) Co-Chair 2007 to Present 
CT Diversity & Disability Awareness Day (DDAD)-Korean Culture Committee Co-Chair 2005 to Present 
Sacramento Regional Science Fair (Sac STEM fair and formally SRSEF) Judge since 2000 to Present 

 CANDIDATE STATEMENT:   
I joined Caltrans and PECG in 1990. Since that time, I have been an active member of the PECG 
Sacramento section as outlined above.   
If elected President-Elect, I will continue to use my passion and dedication to the Sacramento Section 
to further benefit our members.  I will support the President of the Sacramento section in a way that is 
most beneficial to all members within our section that will be open and transparent for all. 
This is a crucial time for our organization and our profession and I believe I have the abilities and 
knowledge necessary to guide us through the next year. 

Thank you for your support in the past.  I appreciate the opportunity to continue to serve the members 
of the Sacramento section, and ask that you allow me to continue to serve. 

2019 ELECTION


